
 
  

WEEK 
EVENTS 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Year 5 are looking forward to their Chester Cathedral 

Pilgrim Days trip today. This is a traditional trip for our 

Year 5 pupils which is always thoroughly enjoyed by all 

who attend. 

 

A group of 10 children from Years 1-6 attended a 

‘Change 4 Life & Dare to Believe Sports Festival’ on 

Friday. This event provided the opportunity to engage in 

sport through a variety of fun activities from obstacle 

courses to space hopper racing! All of the children were 

presented with a gold medal for their participation and a 

fantastic time was had by all. 

 

Our Year 6 Football and Netball Squads have matches 

scheduled against St. Vincent De Paul Primary School 

this week at home on Wednesday and Thursday. Good 

luck to our teams. 

 

Please make sure that you book into the new After 

School Club for after the half term break. Tuesdays are 

already full and other nights are filling up fast. 

 

Mark Wood, the Mountaineer, was unable to make the 

special school presentation on Friday due to traffic 

holdups. He will be rescheduling for December so the 

children will not miss out on his special talk. 

 

We have a World Faith Festival Day in school tomorrow. 

Each class will be undertaking a study of a different world 

religion. We will be having a whole school assembly at 

2:30pm so that each class can share what they have 

learnt with the other children in school. 

 

I look forward to seeing you all at Parents’ Evenings next 

week in school. 

 

Damien Stenson 
Headteacher 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE

ATTENDANCE 

GOOD TO 

BE GREEN 
VIP 
Values In Practice 

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Reception ~ Emily Sellars-Rooney 

Year 1 - Oliver Williams 

Year 2 - Isabelle Barnes 

Year 3 - Luke Lomas 

Year 4 - Briley Hargreaves 

Year 5 - Ben Ashworth 

Year 6 - Will Ackroyd 

All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 

week. 

Reception ~ 99.30% 

Year 1 - 100% 

Year 2 - 98.97% 

Year 3 - 99.00% 

Year 4 - 100% 

Year 5 - 99.00% 

Year 6 - 98.85% 

Well done to Year One & Year Four, our Key 

Stage 1 and 2 class attendance winners. Full 

attendance. Well done! 
 

Reception ~ Freddie Illingworth 

Year 1 - Oscar Kaberry 

Year 2 - Emily Mottershead 

Year 3 - Oscar Howarth 

Year 4 - Beth Ralston 

Year 5 - Ben Ashworth 

Year 6 - Daisy Carroll 

All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 
week. 
 

Our VIP’s this week, proudly wearing the red 

sweatshirts for demonstrating our Christian 

Values, will be: 

Reception ~ Charlie Knight (Friendship) 

Year 1 ~ Toby Martin-Bird (Respect) 

Year 2 ~ Amelia Price (Respect) 

Year 3 ~ Oliver Ormerod-McCoy 

               (Perseverance) 

Year 4 ~ Christopher Martin-Bird (Friendship) 

Year 5 ~ Iona Anderton (Compassion) 

Year 6 ~ Thomas Miller (Perseverance) 

Green with 196 House Points 

Wilfrid 195 

Mallory 191 

Griffin 189 

What a close week. Well done to Green! 

15TH OCTOBER 2018 

TIMES 
TABLES 

2x Table Certificates were awarded to Halle 

Nicholson in Year One and Verity Miller in Year 

Two. Well done girls! 



 

OTHER 
NEWS 
School Photographs 
Academy Photography is in school next Monday 

morning, 22
nd

 October, to take individual and 

sibling photographs. If anyone would like to bring 

in preschool age children to have their 

photographs taken with their school age siblings 

you are most welcome to bring them in before 

school (from 8:30am) to be photographed. The 

photographer will be based in the school hall. 

Please no own birthday clothes for the day of the 

photographs. 

 

                                                                                  

 

 

  


